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Dear Legislators, 

 

You want a blank check from We the People of Oregon? My business college 

instructor taught us, "Never sign a blank check." It is wise to follow his advice; 

therefore, I strongly oppose HJR 201. 

 

There's also the matter of that ambiguous term "public safety." That sounds like 

"buyer beware."  

 

Regards, 

Heather Hall 


